
SHORT-TERM RENTAL
PROPOSED LICENSING BY-LAW

T O W N S H I P  O F  A S H F I E L D - C O L B O R N E - W A W A N O S H

PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Kingsbridge Centre
84675A Bluewater Highway

Saturday, September 20, 2025

Have Your Say by scanning here
or at www.acwtownship.ca

A new licensing by-law is being proposed to regulate Short-Term Rental
accommodations (like Airbnb, VRBO, etc.) in ACW. A "Short-Term Rental" refers to
all or part of a legally established dwelling rented for less than 30 consecutive
nights. The by-law aims to improve community safety and accountability, protect
the character of neighbourhoods, ensure fair use of local infrastructure and
services, and support tourism while addressing nuisance concerns.

You’re Invited to attend a 

9 am - 12 pm

Commenting period open until September 30, 2025.


